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DATE OF MEETING: April 23, 2019 

 

TITLE: Award of Contracts for Sign Language Interpreter Services Based Upon 

Responses to Request for Proposal (RFP) 02-28-2019 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Proposal 02-28-2019 was e-mailed to 38 vendors, published on the District’s website, and a notice 

of this solicitation was published in The Daily Territorial.  The solicitation asked for proposals for Sign 

Language Interpreter Services.  The District received nine responsive proposals, and the Evaluation Team scored 

each proposal based on the evaluation criteria listed in the RFP.  Eight proposals met the requirement of 85 

points or higher to be eligible for an award.  The results were: 

 

AllWorld Language Consultants, Inc.    95 Points 

Community Outreach Program for the Deaf   95 Points 

Deaf Services Unlimited     90 Points 

Karash & Associates      85 Points 

Language Training Center, Inc.    100 Points 

Sorenson Communications, LLC    95 Points 

Therapia Staffing, LLC     100 Points 

TransPro Global, LLC     100 Points 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board determine that a single award is not 

advantageous to the District and award multiple contracts to the vendors listed above based on each vendor’s 

response to Request for Proposal 02-28-2019. 
 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY: 

 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                           Date:  April 11, 2019 
 

 

 

________________________________ 

 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 


